

May 28, 2002
Familytime Entertainment
960 E.. Washington Street
Indianapolis, IN 46202

## **Maplewood Elementary**

1643 Dunlap Ave Indianapolis, IN 46241 Telephone: 243-6733 Fax: 243-5724

Janet O'Neil, Principal Scott A. Deetz, Assistant Principal

Dear Mike and Don,

Thank you so much for your assistance with recognizing the students of Wayne Township. The students really enjoyed the magic show and Don's antics. Thank you for helping us celebrate the end of the year. The students have worked very hard towards their personal and behavioral goals. We appreciate your assistance with acknowledging their accomplishments. We know the community supports our efforts to educate the students of Wayne Township.

We do thank you for your generosity to us.

Respectfully yours,

M.S.D. of Wayne Township, Ms Angermeier

Teacher, Maplewood

And Students of the Class

Cometic

Calvin

pobert. v